WASHINGTON STATE
@ UNIVERSITY Office of the President

July 12, 2005

Greg Lukianoff

Director of Legal and Public Advocacy
Foundation for Individual Rights in Education
210 West Washington Square, Suite 303
Philadelphia, PA 19106

Dear Mr. Lukianoff:

Thank you for your letter dated July 1, 2005. I appreciate your interest in
Washington State University (WSU). I also appreciate F.I.R.E.'s interests in
issues of free speech and students' rights. I assure you that WSU shares your
interests. I shall share your letter with others in the WSU administration
and take your views into consideration as we strive to improve policies and
practices at this institution.

Sincerely, W

V. Lane Rawlins
President

cC: Robert C. Bates, Provost and Academic Vice President

Charlene Jaeger, Vice President for Student Affairs

Michael J. Tate, Vice President for Equity and Diversity

Sally Savage, Vice President for University Relations

Raul Sanchez, Director, Center for Human Rights

Richard Kelley, Director, Office for Campus Involvement

Brenda Maldonado, Intercultural Student Development Coordinator,
Office of Campus Involvement

Antoinette M. Ursich, Sr. Asst. Attorney General, WSU Division,
Washington State Office of the Attorney General

Chris Lee
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